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Sacramento City schools launch ‘Safe Haven’ 
campaign to protect undocumented students 

 
Community leaders pledge support for the district’s efforts to inform every student 

and their families of the legal rights of the undocumented by distributing tens of 
thousands of ‘know your rights’ fliers at all schools, coordinating with community 
organizations to provide legal resources in classrooms, and covering all campuses 

with banners and lawn signs promoting inclusion and welcoming all students.  
 
SACRAMENTO, CA—The Sacramento City Unified School District (SCUSD) today announced the launch 
of a campaign to protect its undocumented students and staff amid growing fears of deportation in 
immigrant communities. The campaign is the first of its kind in California and is the next step in 
SCUSD’s national leadership on protecting and standing up for undocumented students and their 
families. District leaders were joined today by State Assemblymember Jim Cooper, County Supervisor 



With today’s announcement, SCUSD is taking further steps to ensure that undocumented students, 
staff and families are aware of their rights 


